Item No 6(e)

COUNCIL MEETING, 28th November 2012
CABINET, 12th November 2012 

95 TRIENNIAL REVIEW OF GAMBLING ACT 2005 STATEMENT OF PRINCIPLES

Councillor Mrs Nash, Cabinet Member with responsibility for Communities, presented a written report of the Director for Communities seeking consideration to the Triennial Review of the Gambling Act 2005 Statement of Principles as required by the Act.  There was a statutory requirement for the Council to review the Gambling Act Statement of Principles every three years and Regulations issued by the Secretary of State require formal consultation to take place prior to its adoption with those persons likely to be affected by the Statement of Principles.  The report provided background information and advised of the consultation which had been undertaken.  The results of the consultation had been considered by the Licensing and Regulatory Committee at its meeting on 8th October 2012 which had recommended to Cabinet that the Triennial Review of Gambling Act 2005 Statement of Principles be approved.

* RESOLVED that it be recommended to the Council that the amended Gambling Act 2005 Statement of Principles be approved.

